

## Minutes Top of the South Committee Zoom Meeting

8.30am 8<sup>th</sup> July 2024

Present:	<p>Ann Baker Marsha Woodbury</p> <p>Rosemary Hargreaves Jana Bott</p> <p>Stuart Grant</p> <p>Cherie Hooper</p> <p>Meeting opened at 8:30 a.m.</p>	<p>President Secretary Rubber Bridge Minutes Sec Treasurer/Think Tank Rep.</p> <p>Tournament scheduling</p>
Treasurer:	<p>In our two accounts we have approx \$800 and \$7896.43</p> <p>Jana and Ray will work on the budget together.</p>	
General Business:	<p><b>Newsletters</b> Marsha to look into restarting TOPS newsletters, perhaps twice a year +</p> <p><b>Dropbox</b> – Ann keeping us informed and giving access to Committee</p> <p><b>Tournament scheduling</b> – planning in place to end of 2025.. Information shared re NZ contact. Stuart to cover Tournament scheduling. Possibly look at spreading dates. Possible online teams event to be organised (Ba-M DeV)</p> <p><b>Introductions</b> were made by each member.</p> <p><b>National Meeting Bridge NZ:</b> Pam Whitehead to attend.</p> <p><b>IP Teams:</b> Pam Whitehead Chef de Mission</p> <p><b>Mini Congress in September</b> (Babs-M DeV and Ray Curnow)</p> <p>Meeting closed at 9.03am</p> <p>Rosemary Hargreaves</p>	<p>Marsha</p> <p>Stuart</p> <p>Marsha</p> <p>Marsha</p>